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ATTENDEES 

Alison Kniha (WaterNSW), Stephanie Partridge (Goodman), Alasdair Cameron (Goodman), Kym 
Dracopoulos (Goodman), Luke Riley (Goodman), Dane Segail (AT&L), Kate McKinnon (SLR 
Consulting) 

APOLOGIES Justine Clarke (WaterNSW), Clay Aldridge (Sydney Water), Carl Vincent (ErSed) 

MINUTES TAKER Kate McKinnon 

 

ITEM  DISCUSSION 

Welcome and Introductions Kate McKinnon - Welcome and outline of the meeting agenda 

Development Applications 
and Modifications Update 

Stephanie Partridge – Provided a summary and outlined plans for upcoming 
development applications and modifications including: 

SSD7348 (Modification 6) 

New SSD (Buildings 2A & 2C-2E) 

New DA (Building 3A) 

Alison Kniha – Noted that WaterNSW has seen and responded the proposed modification 
and SSD as part of the request for SEARs.  

Oakdale West Estate and 
West North South Link Road 
– Progress and Upcoming 
Works 

Alasdair Cameron – Provided outline of works complete and underway and projected 
works until the end of the year for both the internal Oakdale West Estate and the West 
North South Link Road. 

Alison Kniha – advised that she had recently been onsite within the WaterNSW corridor 
in a meeting with Sydney Metro and Robson to discuss methods and best practice for 
bridgework over the WaterNSW corridor using the WNSLR as an example. Advised was 
impressed and pleased with the progress to date. 

Noted that we are expecting heavy rain in the next two weeks 

Alasdair Cameron – Advised that upcoming weather events have been accounted for, 
with targeted inspections undertaken by Carl Vincent on 20.10.20 to ensure suitable 
and sufficient controls are in place to deal with high levels of rain fall. The situation will 
be monitored constantly over the next two weeks. 

Project Waratah (Amazon) – 
Progress and Upcoming 
Works 

Luke Ridley - Provided outline of works complete and underway and projected works 
until the end of the year for the Project Waratah Warehouse 

Environmental Performance 
Dane Segail (on behalf of Carl Vincent) – Outlined inspections, audits, incidents and 
complaints relating to SSD7348 and SSD10397 

Safety 

Dane Segail – No external incidents (outside of the site) 

Advised VMS had been vandalised and repaired 

Internal incidents – Minor plant on plant incidents and one incident involving damage to 
crane cab from a lifted object 

Consultation and 
Community Interactions  

Kate McKinnon – Advised only one enquiry received since last meeting relating to 
television reception issues experienced at the Emmaus Retirement Village. Investigation 
underway to identify and rectify the issue 

Re iterated the available channels of communication 



ITEM  DISCUSSION 

Stakeholder Feedback and 
Questions 

Stephanie Partridge – advised intend to hold one more consultation meeting prior to 
Christmas. 

Meeting Closed 12:30pm 

 

 
 


